61 Sharp Street
Athens, GA 30601
February 12, 2012 Marquita Mitchell
Senior Health Education Consultant Penny’s Health Solutions
678 Paved Parkway
Alpharetta, GA 30005 Dear Ms. Mitchell:
Thank you for the opportunity to interview with Penny’s Health Solutions for the Clinical Education Consultant opening in Alpharetta. I appreciated our discussion about the position’s responsibilities, as well as learning more about the culture and values of Penny’s Health Solutions.

To confirm our phone conversation from this afternoon, I must respectfully withdraw from consideration for the job. I have accepted another employment offer.

I was impressed with the staff I met with at the Alpharetta location. Thank you for the time you and the group took to educate me about the work of your organization. Best wishes to you and your colleagues for continued success.

Sincerely, LaShawn Faber LaShawn Faber
